
 

Safe 

As we head into the warmer months, our 
safety theme for this half term is Water 
Safety. Children will be learning how to 
stay safe around rivers, lakes, beaches, 
and swimming pools. To support this, 
here's a short video suitable for Key 

Stage 2 children to watch 
at home: 

Water Safety for KS2 – RNLI 

 

REWARD ASSEMBLY 

Well done to the following children 

that featured in our Reward Assembly this 

week. Thank-you too to the children that 

also shared their achievements outside of 

school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ofsted Parent View 

A plea to please fill out the Ofsted Parent View 

for Burnt Oak Junior School if you haven’t al-

ready (We haven’t asked you in a while!) 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?

destination=/give-your-

views 

 

         Learning 

Year 4 returned to school 
on Tuesday full of excite-
ment after a fantastic visit 
to the Transport Museum. 
They learned so much and 

had a brilliant time exploring the exhibits. 

A big thank you to the par-

ents who came along to 

support—we truly couldn’t 

do it without 

you! 

Message from Miss Snow 

I hope you all had a restful week and enjoyed spending some quality 
time together. As ever, we've been amazed by the fantastic project 
work completed over the holidays—thank you for supporting your 
children with these. We hope you enjoyed being part of the learning 
process! Good luck to our Year 4 children who will 

be taking their multiplication assessments next week. A little 
last-minute practice can be done at: urbrainy.com/mtc 

Wishing you all a relaxing and enjoyable weekend. 
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Weds 11th June—Water Safety Assembly 

(Guest Speaker) 

Thurs 12th June—Y3 swimming 

Fri 13th June—Wear yellow for Cystic 

Fibrosis 

Thurs 19th June—Y6 Swimming Gala trials 

Fri 20th June—TPA Athletics Competition 

Attendance 

Congratulations to 5S, our attendance 
champions this week with an impres-

sive 96.9% attendance!  
Your class will receive the attendance 

trophy and enjoy some extra play-
time after it has been announced in 
next week’s  Reward Assembly. Well 

done!  

6th June 2025 

Welcome  

We’re delighted to welcome 
Harry, who has joined both 

Chatsworth and Burnt Oak to gain 
valuable work experience in PE. He 
will be supported in his role by Kelsi 

and Mia, who work for the Shaw 
Trust. Harry will be at our schools 

until the end of term. 

The children have already shown 
great kindness and made Harry feel 
very welcome. This promises to be a 

mutually beneficial experience for 
everyone involved. 

Happy 

We’re thrilled to share that 
Burnt Oak Junior School has 

been awarded the Gold 
School Games Mark for the second year 
running! This national award recognises 
our commitment to sport, physical activ-
ity, and teamwork across the school and 

local community.  
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